
 
 
 
 
 

Please quote: MN93630/RW23/State Affairs 

 
 
 
Mr Neil Laurie 
Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street  
BRISBANE  Q  4000 
 
 
Dear Neil  
 
I refer to your letter of 1 December 2005 regarding a petition (Number 595-05) tabled in the 
House requesting the removal of the Investigation Area at Bridges from the South East 
Queensland Regional Plan.  Please find attached a copy of my response to Mr Robert Day.   
 
I would be grateful if you could arrange for my response to be tabled in Parliament on my 
behalf.  As requested, an electronic copy of the letter will be forwarded to the Table Office.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
ANNA BLIGH MP 
ACTING PREMIER AND TREASURER 
 
*Encl 
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Mr Robert Day 
51 Burtons Road 
BRIDGES  Q  4561 
 
 
Dear Robert 
 
Thank you for your further petition requesting the removal of the Investigation Area at 
Bridges from the South East Queensland Regional Plan (the Regional Plan).   

As stated by the Premier in his letters of 29 September 2005, 8 November 2005 and 
23 November 2005, full consultation will be undertaken regarding the Investigation Area, 
and any decision will take account of the views of communities on the Sunshine Coast. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
ANNA BLIGH MP 
ACTING PREMIER AND TREASURER 


